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SUCCESS 
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Dear Parents, 

                      What a super World Book Day the children had this week , 

as you will see from the photographs they all enjoyed being a story 

character and bringing their books to life. Their enthusiasm for reading is 

fantastic and your support with this makes a real difference to their 

progress. Please keep encouraging your child to read a range of fiction and 

non fiction books. If they are not a member of the local library then perhaps now would be a 

good time to join. 

            At last we have some sunshine, just what we need to enable us to start growing some 

plants and vegetables for our garden area. Class 2 have planted some carrot, beetroot ,sugar 

snap peas and cucumber seeds as part of their science work. The children are looking 

forward to caring for them and are excited to see how they will grow and change. 

            Thank you to our new Governor Mrs Nikki Turnock-Ley for popping into school and 

spending time with us this afternoon. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Jenny Griffiths 

 

HEAD TEACHER’S 

HIGHLIGHTS 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
  
 
 Congratulations to all the children that 

received an award today.  

  
 
  
 
  

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

We wish you both a very  

happy birthday. 



 
 CLASS 1 

 CLASS 2 

MATHLETICS 

There’s been a real buzz of activity around Class 2 this week. We have started to 

read our new text Dear Greenpeace by Simon James and it has made the children 

think carefully about the world around them. We have discussed the role of 

protecting our world and the importance of recycling. In maths the year 2 children 

have secured their knowledge of the ten times table and how they can use 

consecutive facts to work out unknown facts. The year 1 group have explored teen 

numbers using money and part, part whole models. Please note that PE next week 

will be on Tuesday 10th March due to a timetable change and as usual on Friday.  

The children have generated a huge variety of questions they would 

like to know about pirates. The year ones have practised writing 

sentences starting with question words and using question marks  

correctly. In maths Reception have learned about making equal 

groups out of 9 objects. Year 1 have been learning  about adding and 

subtracting 1 .In science last week we made a rain gauge and will be 

checking the measurement of rainfall over this half term. We have 

learned  about cloud formations this week. Thank you for all the effort 

you put into costumes for World Book Day. As always, we have lots 

more ideas for exciting books to read  which feeds into our aim to 

encourage reading for pleasure and  to develop our love of books.  

BRONZE AWARD 

Look how many children received a Mathletics award today in 

celebration assembly. This week we handed out bronze, silver 

and even a gold certificate. Well done everyone, what an amazing effort! 

SILVER AWARD GOLD AWARD 



 
 

 

 

 

Monday 9th to Friday 13th March—Sport Relief 

Thursday 12th March—Year 2 Football Festival 

Tuesday 17th March—Year 1 Skipping Festival 

Tuesday 17th March—Parents Afternoon/Evening 

Wednesday 18th March—Reception Children NCMP—height and weight measurement 

Thursday 19th March—FoS Mothers Day sale 

Saturday 21st March—FoS Gin Tasting Evening 

Friday 27th March—FoS Mufti Day, bring an Easter Egg, further information to follow 

Friday 3rd April—FoS Spring Fair, further information to follow 

 

FRIENDS OF  

SCHOOL 

Friends of School will be holding a Mothers Day sale on 

Thursday 19th March.  They will be selling a choice of gifts for 

£3 each so children will need to bring some money into school if 

they would like to buy a gift. 

In Class 2 we are learning about Islamic and 

Christianity religions. We were extremely 

grateful to the parents that came in to 

answer the children’s questions about the 

Qu’ran and the Islam religion.  Thank you! 

Thank you to the 

parents that kindly 

donated some 

wool. This week 

the children in Art 

Club were able to 

carry on with their 

sewing and pom 

pom making.  

Thank you! 



 
 

For winning the Team Challenge. 

Well done again this week to... 

Everyone looked amazing, we had a wonderful day sharing stories. Look on the Web Site for 

more pictures. 


